
                              TO: Public

                              FROM: Colusa County Superior Court

                              DATE: 10/30/2023

                              RE: FY 2023-24 Proposed Budget

Pursuant to GC68511.7(a) Colusa County Superior Court is providing notice of the proposed budget 

for FY 2023-2024.  Any comments can be submitted to the court by November 3, 2023 to either:

Budget@colusa.courts.ca.gov OR Court Executive Officer

532 Oak Street

Colusa, CA 95932

The court plans to adopt the proposed budget by November 4, 2023
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